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Athletics Carnival 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The School’s Athletics Carnival will be held at Hurstville Oval, Hurstville on Wednesday 26 June 2024.  

Arrival Time:  8.40am at school for Years 3-6 and students in Year 2 turning 8 

  8.50am at school for Years K-2, excluding those in Year 2 turning 8 

Approximate return time:  2.30pm for Years K-2, excluding those in Year 2 turning 8 

    2.50pm for Years 3-6 and students in Year 2 turning 8 

Cost:  $15 for return bus fare and oval hire.  

Please complete online Permission through the Sentral Parent App. by Wednesday 21 June 

(Term 2, Week 8). Please pay online or send correct money to the office. Fees in advance 

may be used if available.  

 

In the event your child is unable to attend please note that cost is non-refundable. 

Uniform:  Sports uniform, however t-shirts in sporting house colour are also allowed (no singlet tops). 

What to bring:  sunscreen, a hat, warm clothing & a plastic bag or rug to sit on. 

A canteen will be available at the Athletics Carnival. Students will need to pre-order via Qkr!. Adult spectators can buy 

on the day, while stocks last.  An additional note with further information for pre-ordering will be provided shortly.  As 

an alternative, students may bring a packed lunch. 

NB: If someone other than yourself will be taking your child home, please indicate this in written form to the 

class teacher prior to the day.  

Mr Finneran          Mrs Williams 
Athletics Carnival Coordinator        Principal 

 

 

Athletics Carnival 2024 Permission Slip 

• Permission and payment can be completed online through the Sentral Parents App 
 

• If you are experiencing difficulties using Sentral please contact the front office 

 


